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16th January 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

SATs Information Meetings 

 

On Monday 27th January, Year 6 will hold information meetings for parents in the IT Suite 

regarding SATs (Standardised Assessment Tests). We will run the meeting at three different 

times as we are hoping that all parents will be able to attend. The meetings will be held at the 

following times: 

 

 8:00 a.m. – 8:30 a.m. or 

 2:30 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. or 

 5:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.  

 

Please use the sign up link in the email to select the slot you are able to attend. 

 

During the meeting, we will discuss the timetable for SATs week, the formats of the 

assessments and ways in which you can help to support you children as they prepare for these 

assessments.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on the 27th January. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr T Hughes / Miss H Blizzard 


